

3rd September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 3/4 Swimming Lessons

Due to this year's small cohort's both Year 3 and Year 4 will commence Swimming Lessons together on Monday 10th September 2018.

Please can you sign the form below to consent to your child travelling to Beverley Leisure Centre details below.

The children will be arranged by the Swimming Coaches into ability groups. Please can you complete the consent slip below and return to school.

We are travelling to Beverley Leisure Centre with Pearson Travel. We will leave school at 1.00 pm and return to school at approx. 3.00 pm. There is no charge for the lessons.

Children should bring a suitably named bag to carry their swimming kit, a towel, goggles etc. Boys should wear short swim shorts/trunks as opposed to boarding shorts and girls a swimming costume, not a bikini. You may wish to provide them with piece of fruit and a drink of water.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Grant Head of School
Swimming Lesson Consent
Name of Child:
My child will be taking part in Swimming Lessons at Beverley Leisure Centre from Monday $10^{\rm th}$ September 2018.
Signed: Parent/Carer

